
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
SITE EVALUATION COMMITTEE 

 
POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC MEETING  

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the full Site Evaluation Committee is postponing its 
general business public meeting previously scheduled to occur on June 23, 2021 at 
1:30 p.m.  
 
With the recent expiration of the declared state of emergency, the Committee will meet 
in person for its next public meeting. Rescheduling is necessary in order to have a 
quorum of the Committee available to meet in person. The State of New Hampshire 
and the Committee remain committed to maintaining the health and safety of all 
prospective meeting attendees. As a result, the Committee is currently exploring 
options for its next public meeting, including the possibility to continue to provide 
the option of remote participation or observation for parties or members of the 
public. The Committee will issue a meeting notice as soon as this meeting has been 
rescheduled.  
 
A copy of this postponement notice will be posted on the New Hampshire Site 
Evaluation Committee’s website. A copy will also be distributed to the electronic 
public meeting distribution list created specifically for Committee public meetings 
that are not specific to an open docket. To be added to this list, please send an email 
to admin@sec.nh.gov with your name and email address. 
 


